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December 11, 2013 BPC #13-0420

The Honorable Eric Garcetti
Mayor, City of Los Angeles
City Hall, Room 303
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Attention Mandy Morales

Dear Honorable Mayor:

RE: DONATION OF FIFTY MODEL X26P TASER ELECTRONIC CONTROL WEAPONS,
VALUED AT $48,362.10, FORM THE LOS ANGELES POLICE FOUNDATION, FOR
THE BENEFIT OF THE LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT

At the regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners held Tuesday, December 10,2013, the
Board RECEIVED the Department's report relative to the above matter.

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their
approval.

Respectfully,

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIQNERS

'--fl7 a/)Ap /3d$;J
MARIA SILVA
Commission Executive Assistant

Attachment
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December 6, 2013
1.10

,~.. '.

TO: The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners

FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF NON-MONETARY DONATION

RECOMMENDED ACTION

J. That the Board of Police Commissioners APPROVE the Department's Report and
TRANSMIT to the Mayor and City Council for ACCEPTANCE the solicited non-
monetary donation from the Los Angeles Police Foundation of 50 Model X26P TASER
Electronic Control Weapons (ECWs) valued at $48,362.10.

DONOR INFORMATION: ITEM: AMOUNTN ALUE:

Los Angeles Police Foundation (#260-13) 50 X26P TASERS
Ms. Cecilia Glassman, Executive Director
515 South Flower Street, Suite 1680
Los Angeles, California 90071
(213) 489-4636

DISCUSSION

$48,362.10

The donation will be used to conduct field tests of the newest model TASER offered by TASER
International, Inc. The manufacturer recently introduced this model as the next generation ECW
to eventually replace the older model X26 TASER.

No expressed or implied commitments or promises were made to the donor or representatives
.of the donor. The donor will not receive any preferential treatment, endorsement, or
recommendation; and the donor is not allowed the use of any Los Angeles Police Department
patents. Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has
been submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative
Code, which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Los Angeles Police
Department.

If you have any questions, please contact Lieutenant Michelle Richards, Firearms and Tactics
Section, Training Division, at (818) 832-3710.

Respectfully,

Chief of Police
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September 27, 2013
12.1.1

TO: Commanding Officer, Administrative Services Bureau RECEIVED
SEP 25 2013

ADMINISTRATIVE
SERVICES BUREAU

FROM: Commanding Officer, Training Division

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR GRANT APPLICATION APPROVAL FOR THE DONATION
OF 50 TASER MODEL X26P ELECTRONIC CONTROL WEAPONS

Training Division (TO) is requesting a grant for 50 Model X26P TASER Electronic Control
Weapons (ECWs) with support equipment. The equipment is necessary and will be used to
conduct field tests of the newest model TASER offered by TASER Intemationallnc. The
manufacturer recently introduced this model as the next generation ECW to eventually replace
the older model X26 TASER.

The Department currently has over 1300 Model X26 TASERs in the field. The end of their
serviceability remains undetermined. Therefore, it is incumbent upon the Department to obtain
the 50 test units. It will be placed into field operations in order to conduct a product evaluation
of their effectiveness, enhanced technology, and durability. TASER International Inc. has agreed
to donate the test units and support equipment via the Los Angeles Police Foundation at the
conclusion of the product evaluation. This one time unsolicited donation is valued at
approximately $48,362.10.

If you have any questions, please contact Lieutenant Michelle Richards, Officer in Charge,
Firearms and Tactics Section, TD, at (SIS) S32-371O.

APPROVED:

."I~~!,"'fJ., '1 \
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/ MICHELLE VEENSTRA, Captain
Commanding Officer
Training Division

MARKR.PERE
Commanding Officer
Personnel and Training Bureau

Attachment


